
WELCOME! 

This is our first even ‘Hayton Book-
worms Newsletter’! We are very ex-
cited to start this in order to share 
exciting information about great 
books and authors and exciting 

reading experiences in our school! 

Blue Peter Reading Badge: 

As you know, we are attempting to 
gain EVERY child in school the Blue 
Peter ‘new’ Reading Badge. The chil-

dren have been beavering away 
writing and drawing about their fa-

vourite book and authors. If you 
HAVE NOT had the consent form 
brought home to sign, please con-

tact the class teacher asap. 

 



READING AMBASSADORS 

Ten children within years 5 and 6 have been chosen, 
because of their love of reading and books, to be our 

school’s reading Ambassadors. They have already 
played an active role in getting our ‘Reading Without 

Limits’ challenge off the ground and I am looking  

forward to seeing them flourish further in developing 
our library provision within school. 

Missing for the picture are Harish and Ivy. 



READING in school at the moment. 



READING in school at the moment. 









Bring your entries to Mrs. Toft in  

Pankhurst classroom by Friday 17th  

November (Children in Need day) and 
await a reading surprise! 



21st, 22nd and 23rd 
November in school—

more details to  

follow soon. 


